
From: Cynthia Greene <thiagreene@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 10:39 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green Proposal-NO!  
 
As as resident who lives on Pontiac Trail, I am already concerned about the traffic impact with the current 
building project north of Skydale and Arrowwood.  This other ill-designed project would just add more 
traffic to an already overburdened road.  How about adding that property to the GreenSpace designated 
areas?   
 
-Cynthia Greene, LMSW  
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